
 

To celebrate Scots week we made some lovely art! We decorated a 

Scottish animal and added these to our own tartan design 

background. Do you like our bagpipes too?   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary 1b have been combining their data handling skills with their 

IT skills. 

“We love to visit the IT suite where we get to take turns with the 

mouse”. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In primary 1b we have been 

learning about number bonds 

as well as consolidating our 

addition within 10. Working 

together with a hands-on 

approach has led to a lot of 

fun and learning within the 

classroom! 


